
  

 
 

 
 

Beige Holdings (South Africa): Shares in Issue Change Withdrawal 
FTSE/JSE Africa Index Series 

28 April 2015 

  

 The issuer advises that the announcement for Beige Holdings (South Africa): Shares in Issue Change 
(FTSE/JSE Index Series), released on 23 April 2015 has been withdrawn.  

The Shares in Issue will remain at 4,631,821,494. 
  

For further information or general enquiries please contact us at info@ftse.com or indices@jse.co.za or call:  

Client Services in UK: Tel: +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 
Client Services in Europe, Middle East & Africa: Tel: +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 
Client Services in US: New York: (Domestic) + 1 888 747 FTSE (3873) / (International): +1 212 314 1139 
Client Services in Asia Pacific: Hong Kong: + 852 2164 3333 Australia:(Domestic Toll-Free) + 1800 653 680 / (International) + 61 (2) 9293 2864 Japan + 81 (3) 3581 2764 

JSE Limited: Tel: +27 11 520 7137  

 

Alternatively please visit our website at www.ftse.com or www.ftsejse.co.za  
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